The TOLIBAS FAMILY
Missionaries to the Philippines
April- June 2024

Dear Praying Friends,

Warm greetings in the name of our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ! We are grateful for the opportunity
to share with you the latest updates from our missionary work in the Philippines over the past few
months.

Ministry in the Philippines:

God continues to bless our ministry in the Philippines, and we have witnessed His hand at work in
remarkable ways. Through your continuous prayers and support, we have been able to reach out to
communities in need, sharing the message of hope and
salvation. Lives are being transformed, families are being
== strengthened, and individuals are coming to know the
love of Christ. Please pray for the ongoing impact of our
ministry in the Philippines, that hearts may continue to
be opened to receive the Gospel.

VBS Update:

We are excited to report that our Vacation Bible School
(VBS) program Last June was a tremendous success! Children from the local community eagerly
participated in a week filled with fun activities, engaging lessons, and meaningful connections. Many
children made decisions to follow Jesus, and we are witnessing the seeds of faith taking root in their
1 young hearts. Please join us in praying for these children, that
their faith may continue to grow and bear fruit in their lives.

Continued Support:

" ' We want to express our heartfelt gratitude for your continuous
. support and prayers for our ministry. Your partnership is
Invaluabie to us and plays a vital role in enabling us to carry out
/ e . the work God has called us to do. Your faithfulness inspires and
encourages us to press onin spreadmg the Gospel and making disciples.
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As we look ahead to the coming months, we are filled with
anticipation for the opportunities and challenges that lie ahead.
We trust in God's provision and guidance as we seek to expand His
Kingdom and bring His light to those in need.

; Please continue to uphold us in prayer as we navigate the journey
N ahead, knowing that we are standing together in His name and for
His glory.

Thank you once again for your unwavering support, love, and commitment to the mission. May the
Lord richly bless you for your generosity and may His peace and grace be upon you always.

In His service and for His glory,
Missionary Darwin Tolibas & Family

Supporting Address: P.O Box 912 Marietta Ohio 45750



